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FROM THE DIRECTOR 
U.S. CENSUS BUREAU 

This letter is to confirm that your government has withdrawn from participating in the 2020 Census Local
Update of Census Addresses Operation (LUCA).  Therefore, you will not receive the LUCA review 
materials.  To help improve future LUCA operations, we would like to know why you are not continuing 
to participate in LUCA.  Please review the following list, select all the reasons that apply, and mail this 
letter back within two weeks to the Census Bureau in the enclosed postage-paid envelope.

We are not participating in LUCA for the following reason(s):  
Mark (X) for all those that apply.

 □ Participating as part of a consolidated review with another government; 
 □ Insufficient staff; 
 □ Lack of funds; 

□ No time/too busy; 
□ No local address list available; and 

 □ Other reason (please specify). __________________________________________________ 

If you have any questions regarding LUCA, please contact us via email at 
GEO.2020.LUCA@census.gov, by phone at 1-844-344-0169, or you can visit us on the website at 
<www.census.gov/geo/partnerships/luca.html>.

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson 
Director 

Enclosure

cc:  HEO


